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如果您無法讀取該傳單, 請立即通知您的雇主或Sydney Markets Ltd (SML) 员工并要求传譯服务。 

                                                                  

(           (SML .             
Neu quy vi khong doc duoc thong tin nay, xim lam on bao cho nguoi chu hoac van phong Market (cho) de 

duoc nguoi huong dan thong dich thong tin nay cho quy xi. 

 
 
 

SAFETY NOTICE 
 

PEDESTRIAN ACCESS TRIAL 
 

 

To improve pedestrian safety, concrete barriers will be trialled on the Building A ramp 

way between Ralph Johns modules. These will replace the current bollard system. 
 

Pedestrians are to use the access ways which allow hand trolley access only and 

providing clear separation between vehicles and pedestrians. 
 

Pallets, boxes, or forklifts are not to be placed/parked on the ramp ways at any time.  

 
 

This will ensure a safer work environment 
 

 

 
 

 

Slow Down, Buckle Up and Stay Safe 
 

It is in everybody’s interest to ensure compliance of the above. Any unsafe work practices that are 

observed should also be reported to SML by contacting Security on 0409 325 232 or the WHS Manager on 

0417 325 171. 
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